
November 11, 1954

Dear Mr*. Steinmulier:

Thank you for your nice letter of 
November 3 regarding Bernardino Kielty's 
"Under Cover" column for the January 1955 
JOURNAL. 1 am proud, indeed, to come out 
in thia magazine made especially with women 
in mind.

Since these are all family photo­
graphs, no releases are necessary. The 
mother model in this case is myself.

Enclosed is a copy of the photograph 
for reproduction.

Sincerely,

Mrs. F. E. Steinmulier
Art Department
Ladies* Home Journal
The Curtis Publishing Company
Philadelphia 5, Pennsylvania

Enclosure


